
 

 

Hello 1LM,  

My name is Mrs Milner and I will be your new teacher in Year 1. I 

have been teaching in Year 3 at Rakegate this year but have been 

teaching in both Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 at Rakegate for lots of 

years. I have 2 crazy dogs that I like to take on long walks and I also 

like reading, cooking and art as well as sport.  

Also working with us in our classroom are Mr Ball and Mrs Bell. 

Hello, I’m Mr Ball. I have worked at Rakegate for 3 and a half years, 

during my time I have always worked in Year 1. I have supported 

with school trips as well as a residential visit. I like to think I bring a 

much needed balance to the school as I am a West Brom fan! I am so 

excited to help your child settle and grow in Year 1. 

Hi, I’m Mrs Bell. I am a teaching Assistant at Rakegate and have worked 

here for nearly a year. I have two very mischievous cats and my 

favourite colour is purple. I’m looking forward to meeting you all when 

you join Year 1. 

 

We are all really excited about meeting you next year and I’m sure that you will be 

really looking forward to seeing all of your friends again and will probably have lots 

of questions about Year 1 which we can answer in September when we see you.  

Because you are in Year 1 you will come into school through the Key Stage 1 gate 

which is right next to the reception gate.  

 

 

 

 

Our topic that we will be looking at when you come back to school is London.  

We hope that you have a lovely summer holiday and can’t wait to see you in 

September.  


